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Press Release




Islamabad, 24 November 2015: Press Council of Pakistan has taken serious notice of the attack on office of ‘Dunya News’ Canal Road near Pipan Wala Pul, Faisalabad on 20-11-2015. PCP believes that the attack is a direct hindrance in free flow of information. The Press Council of Pakistan has asked the concerned authorities to apprehend the culprits and bring them to the book. 


 



